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NR PSSA Zone Swimming Carnival Updated Information 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The NRPSSA Swim Carnival is next Tuesday, 1st March. If you have not returned the 
permission note, please do so tomorrow. A reminder that this carnival is a competitor 
only event, no parents or spectators are permitted inside the venue due to Covid-19 
restrictions. The First North team managers are Jakeb Currie from Eltham PS and a 
staff member from Eureka PS. Mrs Thomson will not be at the carnival as she is not the 
First North team manager for swimming.  

Drop Off 
Please meet Mrs Helen Craigie (Bexhill PS Principal) at the Victoria St skate park 
between 8:15 - 8:25am. The First North group will be departing to walk to the Lismore 
Memorial Baths at 8:30am sharp and cannot wait for late comers.  

Collection 
Swimmers can be collected at set times throughout the day from the First North 
Team Manager at the grassed area in front of baths.  

Available pick up times are 11am, noon, 1pm and at the conclusion of the carnival 
at 2:30pm.  

Our relay team was listed as the PP5 but in fact we are swimming in the PP6 relay. 
The relay races are held first so they will be finished before the 11am pick up 
however, RPS has one other swimmer who is competing in the Backstroke. If possible, 
we would love our Rosebank relay team to stay and cheer him on! Backstroke 
should be finished by the 1pm pick up.  

Please make sure your child is aware what time they are being collected.  

Warm Regards,   

Juanita Thomson 
Principal  
Rosebank Public School 
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